
 

 

 

Our Lady of the Rosary Catholic Elementary School  
 
206 Glen Shields Ave., Concord, L4K 1T8 Tel: (905)-669-9520,  
Fax: (905) 669-9520 

Carnaval Week 2022:  
mardi 22 février- vendredi 25 février, 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
It’s that time of the winter season when Our Lady of the Rosary CES will once again be celebrating a 
“fun-filled” CARNAVAL celebration week.  We are encouraging students to get in the spirit of Carnaval 
by participating in the various theme days organized for the week of Tuesday, February 22nd - Friday, 
February 25th, 2022.  
 
To kick off the Carnaval fun, an interesting fact will be shared with classes during morning 
announcements about Carnaval each day during the week of Tuesday, February 22nd to the 25th. 
BONHOMME will also make some guest appearances throughout the week. This year we are having a 
class candy guess where each class will get a chance to guess how many candies are in the 
Bonhomme jar and win the candy jar for their class. 
 
During French classes, students will be learning about Carnaval and 
completing various activities based on this theme.    
 
 
Monday, February 21st: Family Day-No school 
 
Tuesday, February 22nd:  Tuque or Scarf Day  
Students and staff are encouraged to wear unique hats or a favorite scarf 
to enhance their school spirit.  
 
Wednesday, February 23rd: Wear your Favourite Colour 
Students and staff are encouraged to wear their favourite colour. 
 
Thursday, February 24th:  Winter Fun Day and Hot chocolate 
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Students and staff are encouraged to dress appropriately for some winter outdoor activities and will 
warm up with hot chocolate afterwards. Please note that all COVID-19 Health and Safety Protocol will 
be followed. 
 
Friday, February 25th:  Masquerade Ball (Dance) 
Students and staff are encouraged to wear fancy clothes or their “Sunday best” for the Masquerade 
Ball and be ready to show their amazing dance skills. A staggered schedule of separate cohorts will be 
forthcoming and communicated. 
 
A special thanks to the OLR Carnaval committee led by Mme. L. Colarossi and our wonderful Luke 
4:18 Committee. 
 
 
We thank you for your support!!   
 
Joyeux Carnaval!!                         
 
The Carnaval Committee and Luke 4:18  
                      
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
Sincerely, 
 
W. H Kwon 
Principal 
 
Our Lady of the Rosary CES 
 
 
 


